
Arthur Doak

From: Lee Peltzman <lee©s-plaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 6:27 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: KIM L(FM), South Fork, Colorado BPED-20150416AA0

Art, Responding to your questions, as counsel for and on behalf on Educational Communications of Colorado
Springs, Inc. (ECCS) regarding its Station KTML South Fork, CO application exhibit containing the chart
which we discussed in last week's telephone conversation, ECCS agrees the chart is unnecessary and we ask
that the Commission ignore it in making its decision on the application. Also, ECCS would change its answer to
the question regarding Section 73 .215 because the application already complies with the Commission's
technical rules. The reference to Section 73.215 should be deleted. Please contact me should you have questions
regarding this email. Lee Peltzman, Counsel to Educational Communications of Colorado Springs, Inc.
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